El Casco System Project
3. DRAFT EIR COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C45

From: MULDERMEL@aol.com [mailto:MULDERMEL@aol.com]
Sent: Thu 1/24/2008 8:15 AM

To: E ICasco

Subject: SunLakes Electrical Lines

To whom this concerns:

Count me among the many SunLakes residents who DO NOT want the electrical lines C45-1
visible. You need to place them UNDERGROUND!

Thank you,
Mel Mulder, MD

5096 Breckenridge Ave.
Banning, CA 92220
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Start the year off right. Easy ways to stay in shape.
http://body.aol.com/fitness/winter-exercise?NCID=aolcmp00300000002489
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El Casco System Project
3. DRAFT EIR COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Responses to Comment Set C45 —
Mel Mulder

C45-1 Your support for the Partial Underground Alternative has been noted. The Environmentally
Superior Alterative has been re-evaluated and is identified in the Recirculated Draft EIR,
Section E (July 2008) as the Proposed Project. Please see General Response GR-1 for a
discussion regarding the change in determination of the Environmentally Superior Alternative.
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